
 

Dear brothers and sisters! 

The last two months were very active in the 

church. At the beginning of March I had yet 

another wonderful opportunity to teach Hebrews 

at the Bible institute. It was a great time, and it 

gave me a chance to share my experience in 

church ministry and my Bible knowledge with 

future ministers and Christians.  

Upon my return to Lviv, they started putting in 

action quarantine measures here in Lviv. We 

still continued meeting at the church building. 

We had our Sunday worship services and two 

mid-week Bible classes. 

Also in April we invited one of BVBIU student 

to have the outreach campaign. Together with 

him we had Bible classes, talking to people 

about God and inviting them to the church. With him we still helping one refugee family. 

They are mother and son. I had an opportunity to buy them groceries, to visit and take care of 

them, and to preach Christ and pray with them. I want to keep in touch with this family and 

continue preaching to them through good works and through the Bible. 

I want to show my gratitude to all those who support me financially and in their prayers. 

Together we can do a lot of God's work in Ukraine.  

You can see even more information in the pictures. 

Your brother and coworker in Christ, 

Stas 



 

 

 


